
 
 
Newsletter January 2016 
 
Hello Members, 

January has been a journey into printing with the help of David Spurrier. He gave an excellent 

insight and demo into various methods of print making and the following two work nights David 

returned with all the materials needed to help those who came along to make successful prints.  

A big 'Thank you' to David for all the help and time he gave members and his expertise that he 

shared with us.  

This Thursday 28th January David will be giving an appraisal of our work. If you have not 

managed to produce a 'Print' then you can bring along any other work that you have produced for 

an appraisal. Members always appreciate seeing what others have been doing.  

The result of the voting for the Annual Trophy will also be announced this Thursday Please come 

along , you never know , you may have won a prize. ! 

 

Moving onto February  

Theme of the month is 'Symbolism in Art' with Lucy Jolly B A Hons  

February 4th - We will be meeting at The Stourport Sports Club at 7.15 for a 7.30 start off the 

Kingsway by the Stourport High School. It will be easier to park if the sports people are given 

time to vacate spaces hence the slightly later start time. 

£3.00 for members £5.00 for visitors (meet in the small room) 

 

Lucy Jolly will be giving a talk and slide show to take us through 'Symbolism in Art' from the 

beginning of the first art makers right through to the present day. Lucy has put in a considerable 

amount of time and work into this presentation so PLEASE come and support her on this night. 

And maybe bring a note book ! 

 

February 11th is a work night  

 

February 18th is the A.G.M. 

This is your chance to hear what the current committee has achieved in the past year and what is 

in store for the next year. 

 

February 25th Lucy Jolly will return to give us an appraisal 

That's all for now  

Happy painting  

Shelley 

 


